
Ocean Cleanup 
The idea of cleaning up some of the underwater junk such as old fishing 
nets, batteries and such in Pender Harbour has been on our radar for a 
number of years now. Recently though, we’ve began to work with the 
Ocean Legacy Foundation which deals with disposal and recycling of old 
fishnets and such. We’ve also been in touch with Rob Alliston’s SeaWolf 
Diving, a local Marine Salvage & Commercial Diving outfit. We’re 
hoping to work with SeaWolf on the diving and retrieval component. 
Thanks to these two groups it looks like this project is finally getting 
some legs for a spring cleanup.  
 


